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From: webmaster@,puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 107663 
Received: 6/26/2016 4:44:57 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 107663 AT:06-26-2016 at 04:44 PM 

Related Case Number: 16-0253 

TYPE: Comment Zl 
T l <= 

NAME: Ms. Julie Toms CH ^^ 

CONTACT SENDER? No O == 
ro 

MAILING ADDRESS: — 

. 8020 Buckland Drive 
• Cincinnati, Ohio 45249 
• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

. Home: 5132355583 
• Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 
• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: nmijatfg.vahoo.com 

INDUSTRY:Gas 

ACCOUNT Tf^FORMATION: 

(no utility company name provided?) 
(no account name provided?) 
(no service address provided?) 
(no service phone number provided?) 
(no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

"-talc-lax, _ 3 ^ " ' ^ ' " " °°"-*« o T w ' l " 



I have lived in Sycamore Township for over 20 years. It is a beautiful vibrant community, a great 
place to live and raise a family. I was dismayed to hear about the natural gas line that Duke 
Energy is proposing to build right though the heart of our community (Case 16-0253-GA-BTX). 
We do not need a project like this in a highly populated residential area. We have churches, 
schools and hospitals that will be near the proposed pipeline. Our property will be damaged. 
Trees that are many years old will be destroyed. Safety of our citizens and protection of the 
envirormient are crucial issues. For the well-being and safety of the people of this community, 
please do mot approve this pipeline. 


